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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,      Monday 4th March 2024 

Red Nose Day, Friday 15th March 2023 

We are excited to be supporting Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March.  As one of the UK’s 
biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the nation together to raise money and change 
lives.  With the current cost of living situation, many families find themselves in a precarious 
financial situation.  Comic Relief helps people live free from poverty, violence and 
discrimination.   
 
On Friday 15th March children should come to school in usual uniform however, they can 
replace one item of uniform with something red, and/or an official red nose, if they wish.   
 
Important re. donations 
Please note however, that we are no longer able to accept cash donations at school as it has 
become increasingly difficult to pay coins into banks.  We would be grateful if instead you could 
make a donation directly to Comic Relief. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr W. Neighbour 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13

